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VISITOR GUIDELINES AS OF MARCH 12, 2020

A NOTE ABOUT CORONAVIRUS (COVID-19)

A dangerous respiratory illness caused by a novel coronavirus (COVID-19) has spread across the
world. As a result, public health officials in Asia, Europe and the United States have warned
against travel to several countries which have been substantially impacted by the virus and are
otherwise recommending restrictions for those who have been exposed to the virus.

In keeping with these public health guidelines, and to ensure the safety of all our colleagues,
clients and visitors in all three of our offices, Mirick O’Connell has adopted the following visitor

policy.

Additional information about the coronavirus is available at \World Health Organization and
the U.S. Centers for Disease Control and Prevention.

Clients and visitors should refrain from visiting our offices, if:

o They, or a member of their household, have traveled to, through, or had a flight
layover in mainland China, South Korea, Iran or Italy at any time in the past 14 days
(as of the time you are reading this notice); or

e They have any reason to believe that they might otherwise have been exposed in the
past 14 days; or

e They are exhibiting any symptoms of infection (e.g., fever, cough, shortness of breath
or other breathing difficulties).

If you are unable to adhere to our visitor policy, please refrain from visiting our offices at this
time. Mirick O’Connell attorneys and professionals are working under these same guidelines.

As always, our attorneys are available by email and telephone. During this time of uncertainty,
we ask that you err on the side of safety when it comes to in-person meetings. The safety and
well-being of our clients, attorneys and professionals are of utmost importance to us.


https://www.who.int/emergencies/diseases/novel-coronavirus-2019
https://www.cdc.gov/
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